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Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to highlight the provision that is made for students at the end of the Academy day. As you are aware, 
the Academy day finishes at 3.00 pm and students are always encouraged to attend supervised extra-curricular 
activities or Homework Club which runs until 4.30 pm and is supervised. 
 
Increasingly, at the end of the Academy day, students are waiting outside the building unsupervised for long periods 
of time.  Even though there are some staff patrols at this time, the students are not supervised and as such they can 
cause a disturbance and pose a risk to those drivers entering and exiting the school premises. Recently there has 
been some unsafe and inappropriate behaviour witnessed by members of the public and visitors to the Academy, 
this is wholly unacceptable and falls below the standards of behaviour and conduct we expect from our students. 
 
Therefore we request that, unless students are in a supervised club at the end of the day, your children are collected 
in a timely manner from the Academy premises. Failure to do this puts your child’s safety at risk and, if conduct is 
poor or unsafe, then the risk of sanctions being imposed increases significantly. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Karen Athawes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


